
Date:  Oct 09, 2021 

Meeting Called to Order by: Mike Reichers at 0900 hours 

Director, Mike Reichers:  The Christmas party has been scheduled on Dec 11, 2021. It will 
consist of a pot luck with a white elephant gift exchange.  We voted for the Chapter to purchase 
the meat and condiments.  We are changing the Chapter ride meeting and departure locations to 
go through Ridgecrest.  This will show participation by the Chapter and activety in our rides. We 
are going to schedule a Meal and Movie night in the future. 

Assistant Director/Activities Officer: For those of you interested in going to the Mt. Whitney 
Fish Hatchery picnic ride, it is once again on the ride schedule for Oct 23 at 0900 from Jack in 
the Box. Still looking for riders to assist with the Cheerleaders Homecoming ride around the 
football field.  Just a reminder Toys for Tots is still a go.  Mike W will collect and store the toys.  
If you see other members, please encourage them to come to our meetings. 

Treasurer, Sandra Torrence: Unavailable 

Secretary, Fran Williams:  No comment. 

Safety, Stan Austin:  Unavailable, he’s doing well and recuperating from surgery    

Membership, Barb Austin:  We have 51 members on the roster and 37 have rejoined.  Barb 
mentioned she would reach out through her contacts to assist with the Cheerleader ride. 

Webmaster/Historian, Don McCauley:  Nothing to say. 

Photographer, Judy McCauley: Nothing to say. 

Editor, Dennis Link: Not Present 

OH, BY THE WAYS! 
Barb volunteered to host the Christmas party at her house if the weather is bad, otherwise Don 
and Judy will have it in their back yard. 
The 50/50 drawing was won by Judy McCauley and Mike Reichers 

Meeting adjourned at: 1015 hours 

Notes: The next Eastern Sierra Chapter meeting will be 11/13/2021 at 0900 hours at the Pizza 
Factory/Beansters restaurant. 

Notes: The November Eastern Sierra Chapter Board meeting is at the Torrences home please 
contact them if attending. 


